



10 DOWNING STREET LONDON SWIA 2AA

THE PRIME MINISTER

8 December 1987

1) can The Pollock.

(Thank you very much for your help during Mr. Gorbachev's visit. Your skill once again played a tremendous part in the success of my meeting with the General Secretary; and both he and Mrs. Gorbachev were obviously very pleased to see you again. We had to cram a great deal of talking into a short time, which must have made your task the more difficult, but you rose splendidly to the occasion. I am most grateful.

With warm good wishes for a happy Christmas,

Louis sirends

againshaliter

Richard Pollock, Esq. c/o Modern Languages Centre, University of Bradford, Richmond Road, Bradford, BD7 1DP

89





Prine Mark

The Modern Languages Centre

Bradford West Yorkshire BD7 1DP telex 51309 UNIBFD G 8 0274 733466

From: Richard Pollock.

Private address:

The Right Honourable

Mrs Margaret Thatcher, FRS, MP,
10 Downing Street,
London SW1A 2AA.

M

137 Framingham Road, Brooklands, Sale, Cheshire, M33 3RQ.

11 December 1987.

Dear Prime Minister

I am deeply grateful for your generous letter of 8 December. It was a great privilege to take part again in your discussions with Mr Gorbachev — and, indeed, a great pleasure.

I have passed on my impressions of the Brize Norton occasion to your Private Secretary. I think there were various indications — obvious and less obvious — that the UK-USSR relationship is developing encouragingly, and that your dialogue, already very effective, has much further potential.

Thank you once again for your kind words. I am heartened to know my contribution is useful. I am delighted to assist your endeavours in whatever way I can.

My wife and family join me in warmly wishing you and your family a very happy Christmas — and health and fulfilment in 1988.

Jons Sincerely

Richard Pollock

Richard Pollock